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D O W N T O W N  S A L M O N  A R M  
2 5 0  S H U S W A P  S T R E E T  N E ,  P O  B O X  1 9 2 8  

S A L M O N  A R M ,  B R I T I S H  C O L U M B I A  V 1 E  4 P 9  
 

 
Mayor and Council 
City of Salmon Arm 
PO Box 40 
Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4N2 
 

May 20, 2022 
 

Dear Mayor and Council 
 

RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR ROOTS AND BLUES ON ALEXANDER 
 

Downtown Salmon Arm is submitting this letter in support of the proposed free public concert, 
in collaboration with Roots and Blues, on Alexander Street the evening of August 18th, 2022.   
 

Both Downtown Salmon Arm and Roots & Blues are hopeful new programming this year will 
not only bring more tourists to the festival, but also will bring the Festival to more Salmon Arm 
and greater Shuswap area residents.  
 
With their expertise in creating safe, inclusive, and engaging concert settings, we feel great 
comfort in the ability for the Roots and Blues organizers to turn Alexander Street into a 
desirable venue set under our famed Treble Clef. With the Festival's access to security and 
event personnel, portable washrooms, and extensive community connections, we trust this 
event will be planned with all safety, security, and accessibility measures in place.  
 
Downtown Salmon Arm will work with our members to communicate the event details and 
work with businesses most effected to ensure they are able to operate with as little disruption 
as possible. Fortunately, the timing of the event will not greatly interfere with business hour 
operations. Communication with the public will include event information, parking signage and 
suggestions, and how to participate.  
 
DSA will also work the Roots and Blues organizers to help create this exciting, free community 
event one of our favourite Salmon Arm streets.  We understand there is much to consider 
regarding traffic patterns in the downtown core as underpass construction progresses. As this 
event is scheduled during the temporary reopening of Lakeshore Drive, we believe this 
celebration on Alexander Street will welcomed widely by the public.  
 

We are Salmon Arm City Council and staff will also support this event. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 

With respect, 
 

Jennifer Broadwell 
Manager 



12.1.7



12.1.8





12.1.9



12.1.10





12.1.11




